
 

 
July 2021 
 

Durham Johnston Summer School 
 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

Thank you for signing your child up for the Durham Johnston Summer School.  

The summer school will involve various activities such as sporting events, team building 

activities, dance and much more. Amongst other things, this will be a fantastic opportunity 

for students to work alongside the rest of their new year group and meet staff here too, 

ahead of starting school in September.   

 

We look forward to meeting them on their first day and we hope they are excited about 

joining their new school. 

 

Food and drink: 

 

We will provide your child with a light snack (fruit and biscuit) at break and then they will 

have a choice of sandwich, crisps and fruit at lunch time.  If your child has a specific 

dietary requirement, please email us by Thursday 15th July at: 

summerschool@durhamjohnston.org.uk.  

 

Clothing and equipment: 

 

Please ensure your child is dressed for sport related and outdoor activities.  No other 

equipment will be needed.  However, you may wish to send your child in with a bottle of 

water.  

 

Day timings: 

 

The Summer school will operate as a school day, therefore your child should attend from 

8.15am-2.45pm.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mr J. Kidd and Mrs C. Walton 
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